
Birch Lane’s 

3rd Annual 

Ice Skating Event 

When: January 20th, 2024 

Where: Marjorie Post Ice Rink 

Time: 10:30-12:00 

Price: $5 per skater 

*Additional fee for skate rentals 

*Parents attending who are not skating do not need a ticket* 

It’s that time of year again!  Please join us for our 3rd Annual Ice Skating Event.     

Tickets are available for purchase through the cheddar up link or by scanning the QR 

code below.   

This event is for Birch Lane students & parents only due to limited capacity.  Tickets 

must be purchased for anyone skating.  Parents attending who are not skating do not 

need to purchase a ticket.  Skate rentals will be an additional fee paid directly to the rink 

upon arrival.  There is a max capacity of 250 skaters, so buy your tickets quickly!  

This is not a drop off event.  Parents must attend! 

Tickets will be available until sold out 

*No refunds unless weather related cancellation occurs* 

 

If you have any questions you can contact: 

Danielle Polito at Daniellepolito23@Gmail.com 

 

Click the link below for tickets: 

 https://ice-skating-2024.cheddarup.com  

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__ice-2Dskating-2D2024.cheddarup.com_&d=DwMFaQ&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=7JRuNCT0ktv9FrCMix8R4RhQ6wfS_9APrSS2Qk4gUHo&m=RmpXw6vUAeuh8cKJvuzY87LehBXxTTS1gd2HG-RClgJhqNW6HzjhHTMP5De2ZeuM&s=
https://ice-skating-2024.cheddarup.com/

